
From:   
Sent: 26 January 2019 13:58 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Tweed Valley - Glentress 
 
Hi  
 
I understand there is a proposal to to build 250 homes and an industrial unit in fields near Glentress 
Country Park. I am writing to lodge an objection to this plan. 
 
We are frequent visitors to Glentress enjoying both walking and mountain biking, and recently 
stayed in a holiday cottage on the edge of the proposed development. The proposal to build on the 
land at the back of the property will mean we will not rebook to stay there again, and should the 
development impact on the park itself it may result in us not visiting again, which would be a huge 
shame.  We have 5/6 times in the few years. 
 
Please do let me know if you need to submit my objection in any other way. 
 
Kind regards 


